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Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 18.04.2014 

Hi Kayleigh, 

Thank you for this.  Sorry I've not been back to you.  I was of course aware of the 

email but I was staying down in Devon for a week. 

Yes, I'm happy for the clerking team to liaise with the Ministers officials on my 

behalf. 

The award winning voluntary advocate for the Alzheimers Society Mr. Tony 

Alexander who was presented with his award at the Senedd last year has expressed 

an interest in accompanying me to a meeting with Mark Drakeford and so perhaps 

whoever makes contact with his officials would bear that in mind. 

I would like to be there in the viewing gallery on the morning of the 29th, which is 

of course the day after the Easter break, and if you get this in time Kayleigh perhaps 

you'd be kind enough to inform reception. 

Kind regards, 

Helen 

 


